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Mr. Victor Stello, Jr. 
Executive Director for Operations 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 
 
Dear Mr. Stello: 
 
SUBJECT: ACRS COMMENTS ON PROPOSED REVISIONS TO STANDARD REVIEW PLAN  
         SECTIONS 6.5.2, "CONTAINMENT SPRAY AS A FISSION PRODUCT CLEANUP  
         SYSTEM" AND 6.5.5, "SUPPRESSION POOLS AS FISSION PRODUCT CLEANUP  
         SYSTEMS" 
 
During its 326th meeting, June 4-6, 1987, the members of the ACRS discussed  
the proposed changes to Sections 6.5.2, "Containment Spray as a Fission  
Product Cleanup System," Revision 2 and 6.5.5, "Suppression Pools as Fission  
Product Cleanup Systems," Revision 0, of the NRC Standard Review Plan.  These  
matters were also discussed during a meeting of our Nuclear Plant Chemistry  
Subcommittee on May 19, 1987. 
 
As a result of these discussions, we endorse the general approach being  
proposed by the NRC Staff.   
 
                                        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
                                        William Kerr 
                                        Chairman 
� 


